
27th March 2020 

Highshore School 
Dear Parents and carers, 

This week has been incredibly challenging for all of us.  

Whether you are a parent at home with your family, a key worker 
making a journey on public transport or a young person whose whole 
routine has been turned upside down. We are all struggling to make 
sense of announcements at a national level and advice we receive.  

We are also getting used to a new way of the school operating with 
almost all pupils who are at home rather than here at Farmers Road. 
We remain open for a small number of key worker families.  

Colleagues who are able to work are journeying here, many on 
public transport, to provide care for these young people. This week a 
team of colleagues delivered work packs to all families over three 
days. This was a huge effort and our thanks go out to colleagues 
who went out on foot, bikes, in cars and in our minibus. Please also 
check our website for more links to work as we’ve now run out of 
paper! 

Form tutors and senior leaders will call you each week during term 
time, Nancy and Jane have also been keeping in touch with you. We 
are doing our best to reach out to every member of our Highshore 
family. 

We don’t know yet what life will look like after the Easter break. 
School closes next Friday 3rd April and is due to reopen to pupils on 
Tuesday 21st April. Please do check our website for up to date 
information. 

We understand that for families life is very stressful. Please stay safe 
over the next few weeks. If there is anything at all we can help with 
next week, please call our office between 8am-4pm 

Whether pupils are onsite or at home we remain committed to every 
one of them and to all our families. We are doing our best to support 
you all. 

 

Eileen 



Please visit our webpage for up to date information 

highshoreschool.co.uk  

Click here for quick 

access to resources page 
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Current home working 
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